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Walk-A-Thon 
Our annual fund raiser is in full swing.  God 
has already provided us with more than 
$13,000!  Praise the Lord.  Tuesday is another 
pep rally and dress up day: Medieval Day.  I 
look forward to seeing all of our knights, 
princesses and court jesters!   

Spring Program 
Friday, April 24, will be our spring program.  It 
will be located at Salem Baptist Church.  The 
program will begin at 7.   

Purim 
Last week the 4th graders celebrated Purim in 
Hebrew class.  We read over the story of 
Esther in the form of a play.  It was a wonderful 
reminder that God has us in the place we are 
in for a particular purpose.  Quite possibly, 
when we are willing, He will use us for His 
glory as Esther showed us so clearly through 
this story.  Enjoy some pictures from the play.   !!

!!!

Bible Memory: Heb.11:1-4	


Due Tuesday, March 24

Thank You	


to all the parents 
who joined us in 

Lincoln today!  We 
had a wonderful day.  

Look for pictures 
next week!	



History Memory: 	


Gettysburg Address 16-18  	



Due Thurs., Mar 26

Spelling: List 14 Pre-Test 	


Friday, March 27	



NEED TO GET IN TOUCH?


  



  SCHOOL NUMBER:   402-292-1030



 EMAIL



AGILBERT@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG



LBINKO@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG



KSTIANSEN@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG



4TH GRADE NEWS

* Science Water Usage Chart:  Due 
Tuesday, March 24	



* Gilbert: Math Test: Thursday,   March 26	



* Science Chapter 10 Test: Tuesday, 
March 31	



* Easter Break: April 2-6	



* April 13-17 Terra Nova Testing

Dates to Remember:

mailto:AGILBERT@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG
mailto:lbinko@ccsnebraska.org
mailto:kstiansen@ccsnebraska.org?subject=
mailto:AGILBERT@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG
mailto:lbinko@ccsnebraska.org
mailto:kstiansen@ccsnebraska.org?subject=

